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Upcoming Birthdays 
 

 

Words of Hope 
For everything that was written in the past 

was written to teach us, so that through 
the endurance taught in the Scriptures and 
the encouragement they provide we might 

have hope. 
 Romans 15:4 

Upcoming   Events 
Wednesday, November 1: 
2024-2025 KINDERGARTEN REGISTRA-
TION begins for present families 

DEADLINE: Christmas Shoeboxes 

Thursday, November 2: 
SWIMMING (K-3) @ 1PM (#6/LAST) 

Sunday, November 5: 
Daylight Savings/Fall back  

Thursday, November 9: 
SWIMMING (4-8) @ 1PM (#1) 
Drivers: Please arrive at 12:20 pm 

Friday, November 10: 
Next Newsletter 

Sunday, November 12: 
Shoebox Packing Party @ 6:30 pm 
@ Vernon SDA Church  

Monday, November 13: 
NO SCHOOL 
(Remembrance Day Holiday) 

November 14 - 17: 
Mrs. Fischer @ Education Council 

Kindergarten  

Registration 
Do you need to register a child going 

into Kindergarten next school year? 

YES? - Please fill out the attached pur-
ple form and registration forms. Then 
return them to the office by Nov. 29. 

If no registration form is attached, con-
tact Gail or Rosemary in the office.  

NO? - Please indicate “No” on the 

form and return it before November 29. 

Kindergarten Registration opens to 

new families on November 29. 

Operation  
Christmas Child 

It’s Shoe Box time again!  Please 

come by and get a box by the 

office. If you haven’t filled a shoe-

box for a needy child before, there 

is a pamphlet outlining the kinds of 

things that will be appropriate.  

Please donate an item or fill a 

whole box yourself. Deadline: 

Monday, November 1. The Pack-

ing Party is in the Vernon SDA 

Church on Sunday, November 12 

@ 6:30 pm. Everyone is welcome. 

Swimming 4-8 
4-8 Swimming lessons begin Novem-
ber 9. We leave the school by 12:30.  

REMINDER: Modesty is important! 
Only modest one piece bathing 
suits please! 

REMINDER: Pick up your child at 

2:00pm at the recreation centre 

on swim days. 

Fees & Forms 
Registration Fees were due the first 

day of school.   

Please be sure to see Mrs.  Bell to 

settle any outstanding fees in re-

gards to registration fees, swimming 

or logos. Please put all money in the 

envelopes sent home and don’t for-

get to fill out the details on the 

front.   

Winter is a-
Comin’! 

This year is speeding by! We are al-

ready approaching winter and it is 

getting quite cold outside!  With the 

change in season, comes a real need 

for our students to be dressed for 

the weather. Please be sure to send 

your child to school with warm 

clothing, boots, mittens and hats. 

Right now layered clothes would be 

the best. We are outside for most 

recesses.  

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

Progress Report  
Envelopes 

Please don’t forget to return 
them to the office!  

We reuse these for the next 
report cards. 



 

Principal’s Hours 

Mondays 8 am - 4 pm 
Wednesdays 8 am - 4 pm 

Thursdays 8 am - 4 pm                                        


